
 

Dear committee members: 

 

Please be advised that I strenuously object to the above-referenced rule change. 

I fully agree with the March 10, 2016 letter from the Christian legal society opposing this rule 

change. 

 

John L. Guth 
Guth & Changaris, a Professional Law Corporation 
474 Century Park Drive, Suite 300 

Yuba City, CA 95991 

 


